
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 17, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gifts to Emerson Middle School and Franklin High School Food Pantries 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous monetary donations and food contributions to the Food Pantry Programs at 
Emerson Middle School and Franklin High School, totaling $25,500 for the Emerson Food 
Pantry and $10,880 for the Franklin Food Pantry.  
 

Livonia Kids and Families ($22,000) 
Livonia AM Rotary ($14,000) 
Total Vending ($100) 
George and Eunice Bageris ($100) 
Dr. Jennifer Taiariol ($100) 
PM Rotary Club of Livonia ($80) 
John Wojnar (food donation)  

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
To support the food pantry programs, which provide nutritional assistance to local families in 
need, while providing students with specials needs an array of learning opportunities 
through the organization and operation of the food pantries at Emerson Middle School and 
Franklin High School.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 


